2/11/2016

To the distinguished committee members.

Let us all acknowledge the concerns raised by this “well intentioned”, but highly provocative,
and clearly unconstitutional piece of legislation (HB 4147). We all wish to prevent violent crime
from happening as best as our abilities will allow us. Yet, our “high mindedness” tends to cause us to
trip all over ourselves for not keeping our heads clear, and our eyes straight.

What is already a terribly flawed “background check™ system will be made practically inoperable from
further regulations imposed seemingly for the purpose of delaying and denying the constitutional rights
granted by God , and won by the blood of Patriots, for all Americans throughout the centuries! Worse
still, is that HB 4147 is a soviet style “snitch” law and at minimum is “Kafkaesque!!™! So very little
crime will be prevented, and so very much money will be drained from the commonwealth.

NO. I applaud the effort to “do something”, but this bill will do nothing as far as fixing the broken
“background check” system HB 4147 is at best, juvenile, and at worst, ...fascistic!

The second amendment to the U.S. Constitution obviously backs up the first, Free Speech!
Money backs up the wealthy, ...and guns back up the PEOPLE!
The statement, “..shall not be infringed” is literal, and permanent!!!

My good and faithful representatives; you know very well that this is what your constituents believe,
and I know ...that is what you believe.

[, David R Miga,
Citizen of Ashland, Oregon
implore the members of this austere committee to vote

NO on HB 4147



